ANNUAL MEETING ISSUE

The Annual Meeting of EBBA was held in the Enoch Pratt Library in Baltimore, Md. on March 31, 1951. At nine-thirty A.M. President Groskin presided over the meeting of the Council with the following officers and members answering the roll-call: President Groskin, Treasurer Merrill Wood, Rev. Stoehr, R. J. Middleton, Dr. Harold B. Wood, R. O. Bender. Dr. Carlton M. Herman, a former President and first Editor of EBBA News was present as a guest. On a motion from the floor the reading of the Minutes of the previous meeting was dispensed with. A report from the Treasurer was approved. It was as follows:

FINANCIAL REPORT OF THE TREASURER FOR 1950 - 51

Receipts

Balance from 1949-50 (on April 1, 1950)	
Membership dues	500.00
Subscriptions to Bird-Banding	344.00
Contributions	12.50
Sale of back copies of EBBA NEWS	5.00
Sale of banding equipment made by Mr. Geoffrey Gill	24.75
Trap auction at annual meeting	15.00
Total receipts	\$1384.85

Disbursements

Publication of the EBBA NEWS	\$	
Expenses of Treasurer		34.35
Bank charges (foreign exchange fees)		1.03
Expenses of annual meeting		20.00
Subscriptions to BIRD-BANDING (\$4. received in 1949)	-	348.00
Total disbursements	3	987.90

Balance Sheet

Total receipts	\$1384.85
Balance (on March 31, 1951)	\$ 396.95
Number of members gained	75

March 31, 1951 Merrill Wood, Treas.